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LUKOIL WARNS OF FRAUD

PJSC “LUKOIL” warns business community of possible fraudulent actions taken
by unidentified persons, who unrightfully claim themselves official representatives
of the Company’s press service, acting on behalf of LUKOIL’s management, and
request mobile telephone numbers of managers of the companies they call.

PJSC “LUKOIL” is not liable for any possible undesirable effect of these actions
and recommends to double-check the relevance of these requests.
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